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Dear Prospective International Students,  

Thank you very much for reaching out to PIEAS and welcome to one of the leading 

and top ranked university of Pakistan. Your interest in the academic-cum research 

programmes of PIEAS is highly appreciated. To answer any general or admission 

specific queries all prospective international applicants are requested to contact the 

International Student Office as first point of contact as follows: 

 

Director Academics 

Focal Person International Student Office 

International.students@pieas.edu.pk 

 

In addition, you are encouraged to visit PIEAS website at: www.pieas.edu.pk for 

further information on the academic and research programmes being offered at 

PIEAS. 

Looking forward to welcome international students at PIEAS.  

 

 Yours truly, 

Director Academics 
Focal Person  
International Student Office 
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